Released under FOI

Sonya Petreski

Document 17

From:
Sent: Tuesday, 14 November 2023 3:53 PM
To: Blair Burkitt; Matthew Simpson; Ali Hassan

@aemo.com.au>

Cc:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Draft actions and key points of note - -30 Oct - AEMO-

AER meeting on ISP

Attachments: 2023_10_30_CONFIDENTIAL_DRAFT_AEMO-AER ISP meeting key actions and points

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Blair, Matthew and Ali,

Please find attached the draft actions and key points of note from our meetings on_ 30 October for

your review.

If you'd like to forward me Eugene’s email | can start sending the minutes and agendas to him too.

Kind regards,

Australian Energy Market Operator

M | 9aemo.com.au

L22/530 Collins Street, Melbourne 3000

aemo.com.qau

Analyst - Transmission Reform, Reform Development & Insights

Ekckkokokkkkokkkkkkckokkkkkokokk Rk kkokkkkkkkok sk kokok ok Rk kokokk kkkkok sk kk sk Rk kokokok Rk sk k ok ok kR sk sk sk ok sk ok ok sk sk sk sk sk ok ok sk sk sk sk ko ke

This email, including all attachments, is confidential and for the sole use of

the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are

prohibited from disclosing, copying, distributing, or in any other way using it.

If you have received this email in error, please notify me by return email,

or contact the AEMO Client Services Team on 1300 236 600, and then delete this email from your system.
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Draft Minutes
D e

Date Wednesday, 30 October 2023
Time 1:00 pm AEDT
Location: Microsoft Teams
Attendees:
Name Organisation

Blair Burkett, Eugene de
Guingand

AER

AEMO

Discussion items

Key actions/points of note

AEMO’s draft letter requesting
to publish an ISP update
alongside the Draft 2024 ISP
(for the purposes of conducting
ISP feedback loops on recent
inputs, assumptions and
scenarios)

. AER noted that the AER board will issue a letter to AEMO similar to the last
time this was requested

. AER have requested that AEMO highlight to stakeholders that the update
will occur alongside the Draft 2024 ISP
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